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Dear Chair Dembrow,

This legislature does not have that expertise, and the Health Care Committee didn't even hear from the regulators at
the Department of Agriculture, OR-OSHA, or Pesticide Analytical and Response Center about uses of the product in
Oregon. Please do your homework before impacting my livelihood!

It is irresponsible to ban a product without understanding the consequences to farm families. And HB 4109 provides
NO support to farmers who lack alternatives to control pests, protect their crops, and access commodity markets.

Sincerely,

Jen Hamaker
88080 Heather Dr
Springfield, OR 97478
jenhamaker1@gmail.com

mailto:jenhamaker1@gmail.com
mailto:SENR.Exhibits@oregonlegislature.gov

